From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 5 December 2019 11:04 PM

To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: Mamre Road Precinct in the Western Sydney Employment
Area

Submitted on Thu, 05/12/2019 - 23:03

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Submission Type:l am making a personal submission

Name Withheld: Yes

Suburb/Town & Postcode: 2178

Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]

Submission: Why has so much land been dedicated to the flood zone? This is being overly
cautious but it is unrealistic and unfair to the landowners that have been affected by these
schemes Please reconsider and reduce this large amount of land that has been allocated as a
flood zone. My 70 acre block of land has only proposed to have 1/3 of it rezoned which renders
the remaining land as being useless.

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/mamre-road






